Foundation Homework
Thursday 9th January 2020

We have thoroughly enjoyed our first week back after the Christmas break, this half term we will be focusing upon the theme of ‘In a Land of Make Believe’. This week we have been particularly focusing upon the book of ‘The Little Mermaid’. We have explored and carried out many different activities throughout the Foundation Stage Unit, including:
· Making mermaids within the creative area, using lots of different types of materials. 
· Enjoyed the castle role play area.
· Placing the correct number of pearls on clam shells. 
· We also had a visitor within the Foundation Stage, Lucky the fish. We learnt how to look after him and the type of environment he likes to live within.
Each week there will be a list of homework suggestions around our chosen theme. Next week we are going to be focusing upon the story of ‘Cinderella’. Please feel free to choose your homework preference based upon your child’s interest and which will fit in with your family life. This list below is not exhaustive nor do we wish for you to complete all of the tasks. Homework choices this week include:
· Write a party invite to your friends to invite them to the ball.
· Create your very own castle made out of junk modelling materials.
· Write down some of the wishes you would ask the Fairy God Mother if you were in Cinderella’s shoes.
· Create your own princess art work, this could be using pencil crayons; paint; collage materials etc.
Notes:
· Could all children please be sent in with their PE kits ready for their first session of the Half-Term on Monday.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We have noticed that a few Phonics reading books have not been returned on a Friday, could you please ensure these books are returned on a Friday so that they can be changed for the week ahead. Phonic books are only changed on a Friday, meaning your child will miss out receiving a new one if they are not brought into school on that particular day. 
If you do have any questions, concerns or comments please don’t hesitate to see any of the staff and we will help and support in any way we can! 

Thank you for your continued support.
Foundation 2 Team
